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Thank you for awarding us a CARE grant of $283 which allowed us to design and purchase a stand-up 
banner to help direct students to the WRAC Center. As I mentioned in the original grant request, we are 
located in a challenging spot:  Inside the Learning Connection and through several doors. Without a 
good sign to lead them and welcome them, students could easily walk past the Learning Connection, 
and never know that the WRAC center is inside, and staffed with peer tutors and English instructors to 
help them with their reading and writing projects. 
 
Our new sign greatly improves visibility of the WRAC, and thus student access to this important 
resource. 
 

 


